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School Uniforms 
We have stopped supplying school uniforms at the school 
office. Our new suppliers are Clive Mark Schoolwear. You can 
now purchase uniform from their website or by visiting one 
of their stores.  

 
Alternatively, you can order online through their website at 
www.clivemark.co.uk 

End of Year Activities 

There will be no Year 6 disco this year as there are a number 

of other activities being organised. They are: 

 End of Year Production and Fashion Parade 

 Year 6 Festival Afternoon 

 Drayton Manor Trips 

 Graduation/Celebration Assembly plus Awards 

 Picnic on the last day of term (more details below) 

 Good to be Green Bowling Trip 

 Good to be Green Celebration Afternoon 

 T-shirt signing 

Comings and Goings 

At the end of this school year we would like to say goodbye 
and good luck to Miss. Holtam, Mr. Hammond and Mrs. 
O’Hagan. 

 

Best of luck to Ms. Ormerod, who is on maternity leave. 

 

Hello to Mr. Flanagan and Mrs. Judd who are joining our 
teaching staff from September in Year 5. Mr. Flanagan will 
also take on the role of Maths Leader, while Mrs. Judd will be 
our new Connected Curriculum Leader. 

 

We also welcome Mrs. Tilley who will be our new Deputy 
Headteacher. 

Term Dates and Training Days 

The term dates for the upcoming academic year are as 
follows: 

Staff training days are as follows: 

 

 Monday 5th September 2016 

 Friday 3rd March 2017 

 Wednesday 5th June 2017 

 Monday 24th and Tuesday 25th July 2017  

 Autumn Term 2016 

Term Starts  Tuesday 6th September 2016 

Half Term Monday 24th October 2016 to  

Friday 28th October 2016   

Term Ends Friday 16th December 2016 

Spring Term 2017 

Term Starts Tuesday 3rd January 2017  

Half Term Monday 20th February 2017 to  

Friday 24th February 2017  

Term Ends Friday 7th April 2017  

Summer Term 2017 

Term Starts Monday 24th April 2017  

Half Term Monday 29th May 2017 to  

Friday 2nd June 2017  

Term Ends Tuesday 25th 2017 

Kings Heath Store 
38-40 Poplar Road 
Kings Heath 
Birmingham 
B14 7AD  

Bearwood Store 
4-5 Three Shires Oak Road 
Bearwood, Warley 
West Midlands 
B67 5AX  

Lastly… 
I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone for the 
warm welcome I have received since joining Rednal Hill Junior 
School, and I wish you all a wonderful summer break.  

I look forward to productive and rewarding Autumn Term! 

Best wishes 

 

Mr. Jones. 

End of Term Picnic 
There will be an end of term picnic on Friday 22nd July at 
11.30 a.m. All family and friends are welcome—letters to 
follow. 
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